
 
 

MEETING DATE: AUGUST 21, 2018  

BRIEFING NOTE - TO COUNCIL 

SUBJECT 

July 27, 2018 Letter from Municipal Affairs – For Information 

RECOMMENDATION  

THAT the County of Vermilion River receive the July 27, 2018 Letter from 

Municipal Affairs in regards to the County’s Gas Tax Fund (GTF) application for 

information. 

DETAILS  

Background: The 2017 Gas Tax Fund allocation for the County of Vermilion River was $438,987 

in 2017. As a result of the online grant software malfunctioning, applications were delayed and 

therefore the funding is just now being distributed. The County was successful in receiving 

$114,737 towards Township Road 522 from Highway 893 to Highway 41 as well as $324,250 

towards the Regional Water Capital Contribution. 

ATTACHMENTS 

 

1. Letter  

PREPARED BY: Rhonda King, CAO 

DATE: August 7, 2018  


